
We celebrated our Open House on Wednesday, 

May 15th, 2019. We had approximately 150       

attendees; which included family, friends, local 

providers, Clubhouse colleagues and more. 

Thank you to everyone who was able to join us 

in celebration and thank you to those who made 

it all possible! 
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Ben Smith is working 

our first Transitional 

Employment (TE)   

position at Old Navy. 

Keep up the amazing 

work, Ben! 

 Celebrating Working Members 

Logan Mason is  

working a full time 

Supported              

Employment (SE)    

position at Walmart! 

Congratulations,    

Logan! 

 

  Celebrating Working Members 

Ben Olson is working 

as a Manager at 

McDonald’s. Go, Ben! 

Koreena Brown is 

working at Five Guys! 

Great work, Koreena! 

Robin Griffin is    

working as a Security 

Guard at the Maine 

Mall. Way to go,  

Robin! 



Since Village Clubhouse opened its doors in   

December of 2018, we have been fortunate to 

have our sister Clubhouses support and assist us 

in structuring our work ordered day. This fosters 

opportunities for our founding  members to 

meet their colleagues and share their strengths 

and enthusiasm for the Clubhouse model.  

Clubhouse Visits 

 

Total Active Membership: 33 

Average Daily Attendance: 12 

Young Adults: 5 

Members Engaged in Continuing Education: 4 

Members Engaged in Wellness: 30 

Members Working Transitional Employment: 1 

Members Working Supported Employment: 1 

Members Working Independent Employment: 3 

 

Village Clubhouse Statistics  

Starting in July, Mid-Coast  Hospital’s SNAP-Ed 

will be presenting at Village Clubhouse. They 

will be offering a free four class series on how to 

shop and eat healthy on a limited budget.     

Classes are July 10th, 17th, 24th and 31st.  They 

will demonstrate food tastings and recipes. 

Come join the fun! 

SNAP-Ed at Village Clubhouse 

 


